THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA 3080 BROADWAY . NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10027

212 RIVERSIDE 9-8000

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY, NEW YORK

December 13, 1978

Dr. David Roskies 3080 Broadway New York, New York 10027

Dear David:

I am writing to thank you for your excellent presentation at our December 7 Seminary Senate Meeting. Your Synthesis Course on "Jewish Responses to Catastrophe" was an important pioneering effort in our Rabbinical School. The insights provided by your analysis of that course will be most useful in determining therway in which future Synthesis Courses will be developed.

I know that all of your colleagues with whom you shared your thoughts join me in expressing appreciation for your willingness to do so. I look forward to many more such occasions in the future.

Cordially,

Gerson D. Cohen